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Dear Parent /Carers

Information regarding children receiving Free School Meals 

If your child is entitled to free school meals, we are now able to provide vouchers if your child is sent home as part of a bubble. The vouchers will be provided for the school days that your child is required to isolate. Please note that this is only for those parents who have successfully applied for free school meals through Oldham Council.
We are using a company called Wonde to supply the vouchers. If your child is isolating, you will receive a text message or an email to ask you to select your supermarket of choice. Once you have done this, vouchers will be sent within 24-48 hours.

If you have any questions please contact the school office.

Yours Sincerely,

Mrs. Howarth


